
【Report】 

Orientation for New International Students in Spring 2024 

On April 5, the orientation for new international students enrolled in Spring was held at the International Exchange 

Salon. 32 people attended, including 18 new students, faculty members and members of international exchange 

group, Science Buddy. After a welcome speech by Professor FUNAHASHI, a chairperson of the SISC, faculty 

members explained in English about a support system for international students in our department, various 

precautions in daily life, and administrative procedures. 

 

                  

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Welcome Party for International Students Enrolled in Spring 2024 

On April 19, a welcome party for international students enrolled in Spring was held at the International Exchange 

Salon. A total of 48 students and faculty members, including 25 international students, participated. They had a 

good time through mini games, supper, and free form talks. We hope that they will have deeper interactions 

through various events and make their student life more meaningful. 

  

    

    

    

 


